


Are you telling the 
STORY of the sold?



Are you guilty of 

sending the 

boring

“Just Sold” 

postcard?



Do you post “Just 

Sold” on social 

media without 

telling the story 

of the sale?



It’s Time to Get 
Better at 

Marketing



Great Marketing
Tells a compelling story

1
Allows the audience 

to identify within 

themselves the 

need for your 

product or service

2
Allows the audience to 

see what they aspire 

to be or do through 

the use of your 

product or service

3
Creates a desire to 

avoid an unwanted 

outcome through 

the use of your 

product or service



What is a case study?
A CASE STUDY is a great story that helps the 

audience identify themselves with the need for your 
services using emotion and logic



1. Create an emotional 
connection

2. Help the audience see 
the logic of making a 
decision (if… then…)

3. Help the audience see 
the direct need for your 
services to solve the 
problem they need 
solved

Why case 
studies work
Three key reasons



Compelling storytelling connects with the audience emotionally and 

then helps them make a decision using logic.

Tell the Story of the Sold

○ Share an outcome that other sellers want

○ Show what you did to achieve that outcome



● Social media

● Postcards

● Batch emails

● Door hangers

● Ads

Marketing Tools

● Seminar slides

● Listing presentation slides

● Listing presentation case 

study cards

In Person Tools

The Case Study 
Toolkit



1. Marketing Tools



The Problem
● Sellers with an uncertain 

move timeframe 

● Sellers with health issues 

making showing difficult

● Sellers who wanted the 

highest possible proceeds 

and the most flexible terms 

possible…oh - and the 

cleanest contract

The Story:
319 Inspiration 
Lane





The Outcome
● 2 days on market

● Sold for $100,100 over asking 

price

● Multiple offers

● Bidding war

● Post-settlement occupancy

● Cash buyer

● Risk-free contract

319 Inspiration 
Lane



How We Told The Story:
Social Media

Telling the STORY using video



How We Told the Story:
Postcards



How We Told The 

Story: Door 

Hangers

Delivered to 100 houses 

surrounding the listing



How We Told the Story: 
Batch Emails



What if you DON’T have a 
stellar result?

There’s always a story 
to tell!



The Problem
● Sellers selling after less than 

2 years in the house

● And…want a full return on 

their investment

● Oh and…

● Original contract fell through

● 31 DOM

● Sold for under asking price

737 
Chestertown 
Street

Can place an image here





The Outcome
● High return on investment

● Sellers achieved a $55,000 

ROI in just two years

737 
Chestertown 
Street

Can place an image here



How We Told The Story: 
Social Media

1. The hook - how we helped sellers maximize ROI 



Social Media

2. The story - what we did to help sellers maximize ROI



Social Media

3. The call to action



How We Told the Story: 
Postcards



How We Told The 

Story: Door Hangers

Delivered to 100 houses 

surrounding the listing



How We Told the Story: 
Batch Emails



The Story of an Off-MLS
sale: 209 Hart Road

A neighbor replied to our 
email and we scheduled a 

listing appointment…giving 
us another sold story to tell



2. In Person  
Demonstrate Your Skill 
Differentiate Your Service



Using Case Studies 
During Seller Seminars 

The Story Frame: “Three ways to sell your home”

Prepped & stagedAs is Renovated

523 Chestertown Street 15210 Gravenstein Way 33 Timber Rock Road

Furniture arranged Painted & staged Renovated & staged



● Out of state sellers

● Tenant occupied property

● ROI with least possible 

hassle was seller’s top 

concern

Case Study: 
302 Little 
Quarry Road





● Repainted

● Updated lighting

● Updated flooring

● Professional stagingBefore

Before

After

After



● Repainted

● Updated lighting

● Updated flooring

● Professional stagingBefore

Before

After

After



302 Little Quarry 
Road - The Result

● 3 days on market

● List price: $849,900

● Sold price: $850,000

● Selected offer: non-contingent 

w/ quick settlement

Investment: $11,700

Net profit: $38,400



● Estate sale

● Minimum work with 

maximum ROI

● As-is sale with light 

makeover

Case Study:
24 Cullinan 
Drive



● Hardwood reveal

● Professional staging

● Cleaning

● Decluttering

● LightingBefore

Before

After

After



24 Cullinan Drive: 
The Result

● 5 days on market

● List price: $549,900

● Sold price: $612,000

● Selected offer: non-contingent 

w/ quick settlement

Investment: $2,263

Net profit: $59,837



● Began as a FSBO

● Didn’t want to lose time on 

the market

● Updated and remarketed 

while on the market

Case Study:
707 Gatestone 
Street



● Decluttering

● Professional staging

● Updated lighting

● Repainted

● Professional photosBefore

Before

After

After



After

Before

Before

Primary Bedroom 
“Makeover”

The MAGIC of Staging!



707 Gatestone 
Street - The Result

“From the beginning, Meredith came prepared 

and sat down with us and provided us with a 

"straight-forward" analysis of our home with 

recommendations. Thereafter, she ensured the 

home was ready for showings by coordinating for 

our home to be staged and advertising in every 

real estate social network possible for increased 

exposure. Maintaining constant communication is 

what Meredith promised and she delivered. She 

was able to make an already stressful process into 

a manageable and pleasant experience.  Thank 

you Meredith!!!!!”

- Sellers



● Previously listed with 

another agent & did not sell

● Vacant

Case Study:
518 Azalea 
Drive



● Professional staging

● Professional 

photography

● Strategic marketing 

planBefore

Before

After

After



518 Azalea Drive -
The Result

● 3 days on market

● List price: $399,900

● Sold price: $420,000

● On market for 40 days with 

prior brokerage & did not sell

Investment: $0

Net profit: $20,100



● Example of what makes a 

house sell for more than 

others of the same model

● Preparation & marketing

Case Study:  
1371 Main 
Street



● Decluttered

● Repainted

● Updated lighting

● Professional staging 

& photographyBefore

Before

After

After



● Decluttered

● Repainted

● Updated lighting

● Professional staging 

& photography
Before

Before

After

After



1371 Main Street - Three Most 
Recent Sales of the Same Model

1219 Main Street
$965,000

628 Linslade Street
$1,099,000

462 Market Street E
$985,000



1371 Main Street - The Result

1371 Main Street
$1,150,000

$150,000 more than the other most recent sales



● Digital folder of case 

studies

● Pull up or print out to 

illustrate the story

Using Case 
Studies During 
Listing 
Presentations



What is Your 
Sold Story?



How To Use AI to Help You 
Tell a Compelling Story



Building Your Case Study Toolkit

1.  Who is the AUDIENCE you are appealing to?

2.  What is the PROBLEM they need help solving?

3.  How are you uniquely able to SOLVE that problem?

4.  What STORY can you tell about similar problems you’ve     
solved for other clients?

5.  How can you TELL that story?



The AI Prompt



AI Creates the Story



AI Suggests Social Media Content



● 2 days on market

● Sold for $100,100 over asking 

price

● Multiple offers

● Bidding war

● Post-settlement occupancy

Remember 319 
Inspiration Lane?

A homeowner replied to 
our email story & we took 
an off-market listing that 

sold for $950,000…and sold 
that seller a house for 

$1,275,000!



Follow Meredith On Social

@meredithfoglethelistrealty

@meredithfoglethelistrealty

@thelistrealty

@meredithfogleteamtv

@meredithfogle

@fogle_team


	Slide 1
	Slide 2
	Slide 3
	Slide 4
	Slide 5
	Slide 6
	Slide 7
	Slide 8
	Slide 9
	Slide 10
	Slide 11
	Slide 12
	Slide 13
	Slide 14
	Slide 15
	Slide 16
	Slide 17
	Slide 18
	Slide 19
	Slide 20
	Slide 21
	Slide 22
	Slide 23
	Slide 24
	Slide 25
	Slide 26
	Slide 27
	Slide 28
	Slide 29
	Slide 30
	Slide 31
	Slide 32
	Slide 33
	Slide 34
	Slide 35
	Slide 36
	Slide 37
	Slide 38
	Slide 39
	Slide 40
	Slide 41
	Slide 42
	Slide 43
	Slide 44
	Slide 45
	Slide 46
	Slide 47
	Slide 48
	Slide 49
	Slide 50
	Slide 51
	Slide 52
	Slide 53
	Slide 54
	Slide 55
	Slide 56
	Slide 57
	Slide 58
	Slide 59
	Slide 60

